CITY OF

Ouesnel

Public Works Lunchroom and Covered Parking Bays
Demolition and Removal

Addendum #1

Question — Will the City provide a water source for use on this project?

Answer - Yes, use of the onsite water standpipe will be permitted.

Clarification — The city will conduct a TCLP Lead Leachate analysis. Laboratory results
may be delayed. As a result, it is recommended that proponents provide pricing for the

disposal of both positive and negative Lead Leachate test results.

RFP Extension - Due to additional time required to price both disposal options, the city
has extended the Closing Date to April 30, 2024, at 2pm local time.
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